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DATE: October 19, 2022 

SUBJECT: Harambee Park, Phase 4 – Public Meeting #1 Notes 

  

 
ATTENDEES: Amanda Gaal (W&S), Lanie Cohen (W&S) 
  Cathy Baker-Eclipse (CBE, BPRD), Amy Linné (AL, BPRD), Christin Brandao (BPRD) 
  Representative from Liz Miranda’s Office (Rachelle Centeio) 

Approximately 3 community participants 
 
Presentation Overview 
 
AL introduced the project team and CBE gave a few comments on the history of the project. AL 
continued to give an overview of the project schedule, project approach, city priorities, and BPRD 
goals. 
 
AG summarized the master plan implementation to date, which included a look at phases 1-3. AG 
then focused on the anticipated work for phase 4 and precedent imagery. 
 
Discussion Items 

 
1.1 Everton Tull: Will each of the cricket fields have a scoreboard or will there be just one 

scoreboard for the competition field? Scoreboards for both are desired. 
1.1.1 AL: We’ll assess the budget and see what’s possible. 

1.2 Kevin Fagan: Both fields should have their own scoreboards. As for seating, bleachers are 
preferred. We’d like to have space for both the visiting team and the home team. 

1.2.1 AL: Should the bleachers be on opposite sides of the field, then? 
1.2.1.1 KF: Yes. 

1.3 AL: What is storage currently like at the park? 
1.3.1 KF: We would appreciate a storage room. 
1.3.2 ET: If a storage room isn’t feasible, we’d even appreciate a storage box with a lock. 

We don’t need a state of the art facility, just something to keep the equipment safe 
and stored. 

 
 

Please notify our office if you have suggested changes 
or additions to the notes contained herein. 
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